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Holiday Greetings to All as We Celebrate New Records! 

Your Society has reached a new high of $5.9 million, we are sure to break $6 million by the year end as 
we are in the season of Foundation Giving. Of note the most White Hats this year have come from 
Districts 5000-Hawaii and District 5150 –Northern California. These Rotarians among others have given 
and reached our highest levels. As for high levels, we are seeing more White Hatters who have 
progressed to Rotary’s highest level the Arch Klumph Society.  

Special Recognition  

We would like to thank PDG Riki Intner District 5150 and The Famous Richard Zigler District 5000. They 
deserve special recognition for being the most prolific recruiters of White Hats in the world! 
  
Many obtaining new pins! 

Last year we introduced 5 new levels and 5 new pins that recognize continuing support of your White 
Hat Society. The new levels are  

G o l d e n  G a t e - 1 0 ,   
K o n a - 9 ,   
D i a m o n d h e a d - 8 ,   
L o n e s t a r - 7 ,   
A s c e n d e n t - 6.  

         

Another great big thanks to Bob Lowe of Russell Hampton who just provided us with another $1200 of 
new pins. There is no need to wait for another new pin! 



 

Adding to Our Rolls  

Here is a list of the newest members, members reaching new levels and their contribution levels. 

Member    District    Level 

• Dan Joraanstad   5150   10 
• Bob Hermann    5150   10 
• J. Richard (Big Rich) Churchman 6200   8 
• PDG Roger McGonegal & Sheila 5320   3 
• Robert and Donna Huffman 6760   2 
• Randy Mongol   5870   1 
• Heidi Kuhn   5150   1 
• Mark Watson   5150   1 
• Caryn Adams   5470   1 
• Janet and Bill Fogarty  5150   1 
• John & Nancy Kerr  5320   1 

 

We Need Your help. 

• Any additions, correction and announcements please send to Ed or Jeff. 

 

Ed Mullen, RC Harker Heights, Founding Chairman Ed Mullen mullen.edmullen@gmail.com 

DG Bill Bryce, Co-Founder 

Jeff Matera, RC Marble Falls, Texas, Secretary and jmatera@zfhllc.com 

The White Hat Society web site:  www.taptrain.com/rotary/ 
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